
 

 

Friday 5th April 2019

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Music Concert 
The hall was packed to full capacity. After the weeks of rehearsals and hard work by 
Mrs Mathews and Mrs Dunn in preparation for today, everything went splendidly! 
This annual event is a very popular attraction and I apologise to those who were 
unable to secure a ticket in the two weeks prior to the concert. When 300 bodies are 
in one hall, obvious due care and attention needs to be taken into consideration. We 
may need to consider hiring the Royal Albert Hall next year! 
The performances were an absolute delight. Many new talents are being discovered 
daily! The range of music performance in this school is quite incredible, making 
fantastic links in the curriculum. What an achievement – well done everybody 
involved. The confidence and joy are some things we can’t always measure! I am so 
proud! 
 
Menu Change 
Please note change of menu when we return. 
Monday’s menu will be on for the first day back TUESDAY 23rd APRIL. 

• Tomato and Mozzarella Pizza with Pasta Salad  

• Chinese Style Veggie Rice 

• Broccoli 

• Mixed Salad 

• Mango Frozen Yoghurt 

• Tuna/Cheese sandwich or jacket potato 
 
Ethos Committee 
A repeat Ethos Committee meeting was held on THURSDAY  3rd April at 3:30pm to 
cater for those who couldn’t make the early morning meeting held in March. 
Unfortunately, only one person attended. We continued with the meeting and 
followed the previous agenda items. More great ideas and thoughts were added. My 
next mission is to speak to the children and get their views. 
This is a very important committee which helps to shape your children’s future. 
Please do have your say – it is a great way to get involved. 
The agenda items discussed were 

• Community Involvement 

• Curriculum Development 

• Grounds and the usage 

• Publicity 
 

Easter Assembly 



 

 

Thank you to the Reverend Weldon who held a special Easter Assembly in the hall 
for the children. They very much enjoyed being reminded about the Easter story 
leading up to our holiday.  
 
Dinner Money 
Please don’t forget that we are in the process of moving to a different booking 
system, so do not buy too many tickets. We will keep you updated on progress. 
 
Avid April Readers 
Avid April readers are doing so well. After just 
the first week, the class in the clear lead is 
SYCAMORE!! 
Well done to all who are marking 
the calendar after reading 
each book. It is wonderful 
to hear how many pupils 
are being motivated to 
read more. Please use the 
holiday to read, read, read!  
ENDS TUESDAY 30th 
APRIL 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
There are a number of children currently unwell and absent with Chicken Pox. 
However, if your child develops a rash please have it check by your doctor, as it may 
not be Chicken Pox. Thank you. 
 
Finally… 
As I come to the end of two terms as Head of School, I am reminded of how lucky 
I am to have such a fantastic supportive team of staff and supportive 
parents/carers. Fingers crossed for some lovely sunshine.  
 
Happy Easter everyone!  
 
 

 
FRIDAY 24th May 

OPEN MORNING 8:45–9:15am 
OPEN CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 2:45pm 

 

Monday 22nd April  BANK HOLIDAY NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 23rd April Return to school 

Wednesday 24thApril   

Thursday 25th April  

Friday 26th April 
 

Little Seedlings  
9–11am in school hall  

 


